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FIELD REPORT 
DATE:    Thursday June 28th, 2012 

 

PROJECT:  Independence Park Main Library 

WEATHER CONDITIONS:  Clear - 66°  

SITE CONDITIONS: Dry 

REPORTED BY: Lisa C. Hargrave, AIA - The Library Design Collaborative 

IN ATTENDANCE:  Lisa C. Hargrave, Vic Todd, Pierce Langridge, Robbie Posey, George Griffon 

OBSERVATIONS:  

1. The architect reviewed the site conditions in advance of the  3rd floor deck pour from 

01-06 and the pile cap pour at 15 & A25, A27 

2. At the third floor the following was noted and conveyed to the contractor: 

a. At the north roof area along columnline 57 the architect noted several 

channel stub-ups that needed to be removed.  In this location the parapet 

wall is beyond column 57 allowing the studs to be cantilevered from below 

negating the need to steel in this area.  (RE: 1AE352) 

b. In reference to RFI no. 53, Design Change Request by the Contractor of the 

Parapet Electrical Outlets, the stub ups were placed outside of the parapet 

on the south roof although the change had not been approved.  The 

architect conveyed to the contractor that these needed to be moved. 

c. At the slab edge near columnline 52 at columnline A05, the architect noted 

an offset in the edge angle alignment.  The contractor indicated that this 

mal-alignment would be remedied in the stud wall furring in this area to 

create a smooth and flush wall.  
 
 

ATTACHMENTS:     One page of photographs. 
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Refer to note 2cRefer to note 2a

Refer to note 2b


